
RYE WATER DISTRICT 

BID OPENING 

Via Zoom 

October 8, 2020 – 2:30 p.m. 

ID 892-9615-1533 

Password - 624573 

 
 

Commissioners Present:  Tom Clifford, Ralph Hickson and Art Ditto  

 

Also present for the Water District:  Chris Berg, Wright-Pierce, Superintendent Arik Jones 

and Business Manager Dyana Ledger   

 

 

 The Commissioners of the Rye Water District held a bid opening on Thursday, October 

8, 2020, 2:30 p.m., via Zoom teleconferencing for the Garland Road Pump Station Rehabilitation 

Project, which is to be funded through the N.H. DES Drinking Water and Groundwater Trust 

Fund, as voted and approved by the District’s constituents at the annual meeting on July 11, 

2020.   

 

Bid opening began at 2:30 p.m. 

 

Chris Berg, Wright-Pierce Engineering, opened and read the four bids received for the project: 

 

1) Scherbon Consolidation, Inc.    

Amesbury, MA      $672,700 

 

2) HAWSCO 

Atkinson, NH      $671,675 

 

3) Appex Construction, Inc. 

Somersworth, NH     $624,475 

 

4) Northeast Earth Mechanics, Inc. 

Pittsfield, NH      $637,500 

 

Specific information regarding the actual bids are available for review at the Rye Water District 

Office, 60 Sagamore Road, Rye, NH. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 2:05 p.m. 

 

        

Respectfully Submitted, Dyana F. Ledger 


